DSC: Information disclosure about a request for an extension of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 13 Apr 2020, Da Nang Securities Company requested an extension of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:
Currently, Da Nang Securities Company is focusing on ensuring smooth trading operations due to the complex situation of Covid-19 epidemic. Besides, the preparation for the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 has not been completed. Therefore, the Company cannot hold the Meeting within 4 months from the end of the fiscal year.

Da Nang Securities Company requests the State Securities Commission to consider and approve the extension of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company until Jun 2020.

